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Helen Schneyer 
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Washington, D.G., 20036 

Dear Helen, 

Before this issue becomes so ancient that no one will remember 

what happened, I thought I'd write to you about it. 

I am refering to the January 17th sampler concert that the 

lolklore Society sponsored. The FF7 was invited to perform 

at that sampler (by Alan Mackel) and we gratefully accepted -

with the sole condition that our presence at the sampler be 

mentioned in the Newsletter. I received my January Newsletter 

on Dec. 30 or 31 and 1 noticed that there was no mention of our 

band (the event itself was not very well publicized). As it turned 

out, I was working with Alan on New Year's eve and so at that job 

1 told him that the FFY would not be performing at the sampler. 

A few days later we were offered a job at the Red Fox for that 

same weekend and so, we accepted. It later appeared as though we 

canceled the sampler because oi the Red Fox job but this in fact 

was not true. 

Alan and I have talked this over since it all happened and we agreed 

that, in general, the whole thing was a misunderstanding and there 

are no hard feelings. I would like to stress that we have always 

been interested in performing with and/or for the Folklore Society 

and we would welcome an opportunity to play at another sampler or 

whatever. 

Sincerely, 

Jesse Winch 


















